
 

SHENANDOAH VALLEY, CARSON PASS 

AND 

OVERNIGHT AT HARRAH’S HOTEL/CASINO 
 

June 9-10, 2025 
 

“Good morning, Sports Car Enthusiasts” 

As I announced, Suzanne and I will be leading a tour through the Sierra's to Harrah's 

Hotel/Casino at Lake Tahoe.   

The tour will take place on Monday, June 9th.  We will begin at our normal location at OC and 

proceed to the Villa Toscana Winery in Shenandoah Valley near Plymouth, CA where we will 

have lunch.  After lunch we will drive to Jackson, CA and proceed to drive one of the most 

beautiful and sports car friendly highways in California, Hwy 88 over Kit Carson pass.  Our 

destination will be at Harrah's Hotel and Casino at South Lake Tahoe.  That evening we will 

dine at Kalani's Restaurant which is within walking distance of our hotel.  The tour will 

conclude after our dinner.  Harrah's has agreed to allow us to stay an extra two nights for the 

same low charge per night if we wish.  

The cost of the Kilani's dinner is approximately $95.00 per person which includes tax and tip. 

They have an excellent menu and we will have a private room.   Our rooms at Harrah's will cost 

approximately $150.00 per night and includes all extra costs including a reserved parking area 

in the Harrah's garage.  Their garage is normally valet only parking and not open to the public.   

Our tour is limited to 15 cars/30 members and after I announced the tour at our Monday's 

meeting there are now only a few slots left open.  It will be on a first come basis and I will have 

a waiting list so please respond as soon as you can.   

Of the special menus that are offered to group dining by Kalani's Restaurant, we  

have chosen their "Orchid Menu". 

Please respond to my email address which can be found on our club roster.  I hope that you can 

join us. 

Chuck and Suzanne Schmidt 

 


